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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

4/2 

Swimming Y3 

Liturgy 

Tuesday 

5/2 

Safer Internet Day 

PE 

After School Football 

Wednesday 

6/2 

After School Dance 

 

Thursday 

7/2 

After School Keep Fit 

Friday 

8/2 

Celebration 

After School Dance 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  95.4% 

Year 1 – 97.1% 

Year 2  - 100% 

Year 3  - 100% 

Year 4  -  99.4% 

Whole school:  

98.5% 

31st January 2019 

PLAYGROUND MARKINGS:  
We are delighted to have  
First4playgrounds in school to update 
the yard markings and create a more 
fun and creative environment for the 
children to enjoy. A huge thank you 
goes to the Parish of St Robert’s for 
donating the 
funds to enable 
the children to 
enjoy their 
playtimes.  

Next weeks Statement to live by : I Will cooperate with 

others in work and play 

NEW PUPILS: A big welcome to Emily in Y1 and Imogen in Reception who have joined us this week. 

The children have been amazing at making them feel so welcome.  

SCHOOL PLACES: Our spare school spaces are filling up fast! We only have 7 spaces available in Y1 

and 2 spaces available in Y3. Please spread the word!  

FIRST CONFESSION: A thank you to all the families for supporting the children in their sacrament 

of First Confession last week. The next session for their preparation for First Holy Communion is 

this Saturday (2nd Feb) at St Bede’s or Sunday (3rd Feb) at St Robert’s.  

INTERNET SAFETY: February 5th 2019 is Safer Internet Day, a day that is very important to our 

school and pupils. This year’s theme is “Together for a better internet.” Childnet International, 

who form part of the UK Safer Internet Centre, have produced an online safety presentation to 

help schools, parents and carers to support children and young people 

online. We be using some of their resources in school during the day. For 

parent information please follow the link - click here 

YEAR4 FAIRGROUNDS: We are delighted that Mrs Thorne has been asked 

by the Northumberland ICT team to be part of their conference to show off 

the Y4 playground projects and to encourage other schools to be more creative with their 

computing curriculum. It is fantastic to have the work of Mrs Thorne and the Year 4 pupils 

acknowledged in this way.  

SPHEROS: We will once again have the use of the Spheros in school for the next 2 weeks. The 

Sphero is a ball that can be controlled and programmed using an iPad. The children will use these 

pieces of equipment across the whole curriculum and specifically during STEM week. Click here for 

more information. 

STEM WEEK: A reminder that STEM week is the week beginning the 11th of Feb. We would be 

delighted if any parents or grandparents would like to speak to classes about their occupation 

within these fields to contact their class teacher on Class Dojo or via the school office.   

NURSERY:  We are about to start looking at applications for Nursery in September, if you do not 

already have your child’s name down please pick up a form from the school office. 

N Alistair 

R Zenovia & Jacob 

1 Florence & Tyson 

2 Eve 

3 Lily C 

4 Milo 

N Elena 

R Roan 

1 Max 

2 Theo 

3 Ben 

4 Eva 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Years 2 + 3  
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